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Yearbook	sales	will	begin	on	Wednesday	and	run	

thru	Feb	14.	The	cost	is	$20.00	and	this	will	be	the	

only	time	you	will	be	able	to	purchase	a	yearbook.	

All	students	should	have	received	a	flyer	in	advisory	

today	with	all	the	details.		

 
 



Math	Club	will	meet	this	Wednesday	in	Ms.	
Reinach’s	room	107	at	2:40.		Join	us	for	some	fun	
challenge	math!		All	are	welcome!	
	
The	Tech	Club	will	meet	this	Wed	from	2:10-2:40.		
We	will	be	working	on	creating	a	Virtual	Reality	
tour	–	all	are	welcome!	
	

Come	build	a	book	scene	out	of	legos	in	the	library	

this	week	and	enter	your	scene	in	High	Rock's	

contest.	You	can	build	at	home	or	come	after	

school	to	work	on	yours	using	the	library	legos.	

Building	scenes	will	be	the	activity	in	the	library	this	

Tuesday	and	Thursday.	

	

	

	

	

	



	

	
	


